[image: image1.png]CCEN

Comden Communl
Empowerment Netwo



             

COMPREHENSIVE AREA ASSESSMENT (CAA): What is it and how will the voluntary and community sector be involved?
Jackie Barry-Pursell, the CAA lead from The Audit Commission, will be attending a CCEN seminar on:

 16th February 2-4pm.  1st Floor meeting room, 293-299 Kentish Town Road (entrance between Iceland and Snappy Snaps). Lunch provided
There will be a presentation and discussion on the new Comprehensive Area Assessment. This will also be a useful opportunity for organisations to discuss issues they have with current performance monitoring and measuring outcomes 
The CAA is the government’s new inspection framework – it is an assessment of place rather than a single assessment of a public body.  Citizen satisfaction, high levels of community engagement and shared vision will be some of things inspectors will be looking for. 
To book please contact Linda Fergusson 0207 284 6565 or lfergusson@vac.org.uk 

